
Good Morning- 
 
While I understand the desire to provide the opportunities to keep up with the rapid changes in the area 
of energy conservation I believe this step to be a bad idea and instead will only confuse, complicate, and 
in the end reduce enforcement. California, currently utilizing a completely different Energy Code, utilizes 
a similar three year cycle, and the process works fine without the need for “rapid change” or 
adjustment. Instead the use of the three year process provides time for valuable feedback, deliberation, 
and consistent areas of opportunity for comment by the public and stakeholders. By making these 
changes the process will be complicated as will the opportunities for public input. Please consider not 
changing the process. 
 
Kind Regards, 
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